
 

 

COMMITTEE OF THE WHOLE � JUNE 8, 2005 

 
VELLORE WOODS 
PROPOSED ALL-WAY STOP CONTROL 

Recommendation 

Councillor Peter Meffe recommends: 
 
THAT all-way stop controls be installed at the following intersections: 
 
1. Ashberry Boulevard and Starling Boulevard; 
2. Ashberry Boulevard and Fox Hound Crescent and Wheatfield Drive; 
3. Vellore Woods and Wildberry Crescent; 
4. Vellore Woods Boulevard and Bucksaw Drive; and 
5. Vellore Woods Boulevard and Timerland Drive 

 
AND THAT Staff establish a Neighbourhood Traffic Control Committee to convene in the fall of 
2005 to further review traffic issues in Vellore Woods. 

Purpose 

To reduce speed and improve traffic safety in the Vellore Woods area. 

Background - Analysis and Options 

The Vellore Woods Ratepayers together with a number of residents met at my office with regards 
to speeding and accident concerns in the Vellore Woods area.  Currently there are stops signs 
located along Vellore Woods Boulevard at Johncrest Way, Hawkview Boulevard and Ashberry 
Boulevard which is an almost two kilometre distance.  As well currently there are no stop signs 
located along Ashberry Boulevard which is the main east-west roadway.  As this subdivision is 
now built out installation and review of traffic control measures is appropriate. 
 
 
Relationship to Vaughan Vision 2007 
 
This report is consistent with the priorities previously set by Council and the necessary resources 
have been allocated and approved. 

Conclusion 

The installation of these all-way stop controls will improve community safety and control speeding 
vehicles. 

Attachments 

Map indicating proposed all way stop control locations. 

Report prepared by: 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
Councillor Peter Meffe 




